
New Year, 
New 

Beginning!
Make a new start this year and find out about  

employment support that could help you.

Join an informal meeting with our Employment Team to find out 
how we support deaf people, people with hearing loss and 

tinnitus.

We provide one to one support to help you develop your skills, search for 
jobs more effectively and get accredited qualifications.

Friday 15 January

10.30am-12.30pm

Delivered via Zoom

Please get in contact for Zoom 
details. 

07714659061

rnid.org.uk

employmentteamni@hearingloss.org.uk

mailto:employmentteamni@hearingloss.org.uk

